
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

17th June 2024 
 

Dear Year 7 Student 
 
As I am sure you remember, you were given a copy of the book “Boy 87” by Ele Fountain 
when you came to visit us on your transition day last year. This book was provided by 
FOSA (Friends of St Aidan’s), a group of parents who work hard to raise money to 
support our school. We hope that you enjoyed reading the book and that you remember 
the messages it sends about friendship and resilience, values which we all try to 
demonstrate as part of our wider school community.  
 
As part of our commitment to literacy, we are now asking whether you would consider 
kindly re-gifting your copy of the book back to us so that we can use it for the benefit of 
our new Year 7 students in September. We know that you have all felt proud of the 
number of positive behaviour points you have received this year, so as a reward for 
passing on your book we would be delighted to give you 5 bonus points in recognition of 
your generosity. All you have to do is bring in your copy of the book and take it to the 
main desk in the Library.  
 
Thank you for sharing the joy of reading,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Parris Literacy Co-ordinator 
 


